Dear Parents, We can't believe that another year has gone by. We hope everyone has a fun and enjoyable Summer. Before you know it, stores will start to have their "Back to School" sales. This letter is to help you when making those purchases. We are looking forward to a fabulous year with your 1st grader! The following is a list of supplies that your child will need for 1st grade: A backpack (PLEASE try to avoid the "suitcase on wheels." They are not necessary. 1 folder for homework (please label one side "HOME" and one side "SCHOOL." A smock for Art class-labeled with your child's name in a baggie 2 dry erase markers (black) 2 boxes of baby wipes thin Crayola markers 1 highlighter 1 box of sharpened #2 pencils (no sharpeners please) 2 glue sticks 1 old sock to be used as an eraser for students' dry erase boards Ziplock baggies (if your last name begins with A-L, large bags, if your last name begins with M-Z, small bags) - "Rainy Day Box"- A small shoebox or plastic container filled with coloring books, card games, legos, or anything else you child would enjoy playing with in case of an indoor recess. PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ALL SUPPLIES ARE LABELED WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME. Please do not bring any other supplies than what is listed above. The children will be having snack each morning. Please try and keep the snack healthy such as fruit, veggies, cereal, pretzels, water or juice. Thank you so much for your cooperation. We are looking forward to meeting you and your child! Fondly, The First Grade Teachers PLEASE KEEP THIS IN A SAFE PLACE!